Stouder, Heather

From: Rummel, Marsha ,

Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2013 4:13 PM

To: Stouder, Heather

Subject: 3051 E Washington - demolish restaurant w/no alt use

Please share with the applicant, staff and the Plan Commission that I support the demolition of the vacated McDonald's
with no proposed use.

Thanks-

Marsha



